
 

The school will inform parents by Seesaw 
message that a COVID case been identified in 
their pupil's class.

Even if your child has no new symptoms, we are 
asking pupils to undertake a Lateral Flow test (LFT) at 
home before coming back into school.  

If the Lateral Flow test is negative, and your child has 
no symptoms, your child can return to school.  If the 
Lateral Flow test is positive your child should isolate 
immediately and is now to be treated as a case of 
COVID-19. They do not need to have a PCR test. 
PLEASE NOTIFY THE SCHOOL IF POSITIVE.

If the Lateral Flow test is negative but your child 
develops new symptoms, YOUR CHILD MUST STAY AT 
HOME. Please book a PCR test online at 
www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test or by phoning 119.

Where a cluster of cases has been identified in a 
class, an additional letter will be sent to parents.
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